Gentet, Matthias

From: Michae! Port -

Sent: 16 December 2015 16:30
To: Planning
Subject: 2015/6593/P

26 Brookfield Park, NW5 1ER

As alocal resident who would be strongly affected, II object very strongly to the planning application
2015/6593/P respecting her Mansfield Bowling Club site.

This site is designated open space, and its use for housing would harm the Dartmouth Park Conservation
Area, contrary to Camden Core Strategy Policy CS14 & 15.

Ttis very strange that Officers have suddenly reversed their opinion hostile to this sort of development for
years past, and their recommendation for approval should be strongly rejected by the Development Control

Committee.

Dr M. Port.



